
1/30/24 

SAC Agenda  

 

Welcome 

Agreed to adoption of rules 

Title 1 updates – We can purchase two more promethean boards.  These two will finish out the 

intermediate grades. The district is giving us one more for music. We are expected to get more roll 

forward money, middle of March – 54,000.  We had to purchase more Prometheans by Jan 31 and could 

not spend money we don’t have.  

 

Lexia – We purchased AR and STAR in Oct. We purchased Lexia (12,000) closer to Dec. The district has a 

data program agreement (DPA). Must have approval.   May not purchase STAR next year. Lexia will 

continue throughout the summer and go into October. We may just purchase AR.  

 

Mrs. Finsted – new furniture will go to first grade first and work its way down. Only first grade will get 

furniture this year.  

 

6th grade classrooms – computers will get stickers. “You matter.”  Stickers will say “988” – emergency 

number for suicide. Hunter’s friends designed the stickers.  

Will be on every computer in grades 6-12.  The message is when there is no one you can turn to, there is 

always someone.  

 

Screening on Feb 8th for all 6th graders – free screens with parent consents for heart abnormalities. They 

can take the information to their pediatricians. 

 

Data – wrapped up FAST and Iready.  Will show gains at the next SAC meeting and plans for last push. 

Will compare last year’s scores at this time and this year’s scores at this time.   

 

Youth Truth Survey – student survey grades 3-6 – how students feel about their school, teachers, safety, 

etc. Will share results with staff and brainstorm ways to improve. 

Parent survey 

All combined now – only given to students in grades 5 and 6. Students will have to opt in to take it. The 

same company will do a survey for administration. This will be the first time it is combined (Youth truth 



and Insight) into one. Teachers, students, and parents will all be able to give feedback. Students will go 

first, then admin, then parent survey.  Survey may come via focus.  

We will start next year with the results and what we will do to improve.  

Everything sent via FOCUS.  

 

Next SAC Meeting Feb 27th 

 


